

Non-Traditional Student E-Newsletter

March 2018

Dates to Remember:

Monday, April 16Withdraw from Course Deadline

Friday, May 4
Last Day of Classes

Saturday, May 5 and Sunday, May 6 Study Days

> Monday, May 7 -Friday, May 11 Final Exam Period

Saturday, May 12 Undergraduate Commencement



Stop by Advisement and Transition to pick up your "Non-Trads Rock!" sticker!

Sandwich Wrap Lunch is today, Wednesday, March 21

11 a.m. - 1 p.m.

The Non-Traditional Student Organization will be hosting a lunch, open to all non-traditional students, on Thursday, March 21, from 11 a.m.-1 p.m., in the Non-Traditional Student Lounge, Cornish Hall, Room 1221. Choose from Buffalo chicken, California BLT and Vegetarian sandwich wraps. You will also be able to enjoy pickle spears, potato chips, cookies, brownies and cold soft drinks. Lunch is free and available while supplies last.



Coffee Pot Update

An automatic shut-off coffee pot has been purchased by the Non-Traditional Student Organization for the Lounge. Please remember to turn off the coffee pot when you leave. Enjoy!

Preparing for Registration



Can you believe it is almost time to start registering for classes for next semester? The fall 2018 and summer course schedules are now available to view at https://banner.cortland.edu/pls/prod/regweb.course_sched

You will need to meet with your advisor to discuss classes that you need to take toward your degree program. Your advisor will also give you your registration PIN that you must have in

order to register. Contact your department secretary to find out how to make an appointment with your advisor if you are not sure.

You can look up your "time-ticket" on myRedDragon. All undergraduate students are assigned time tickets for pre-registration based on earned credit hours. This does not include how many credit hours you are currently taking.

Seniors: April 4 and 5, Juniors: April 6 and 9 Sophomores: April 10 and 11, Freshmen April 12 and 13

myRedDragon registration deadlines: summer classes-start of classes; fall classes—July 26.

Watch your email and social media for information about the new Student Schedule Builder!

Non-Traditional Student Organization Officers

Spring 2018
President:
Julia West

Vice President:

Meighan Maycumber

Treasurer:

Liz Foster

Secretary:

Vacant

SGA Representative:

Jillian Murphy

ntso@cortland.edu

Non-Traditional Student Support Services

Cheryl Hines, Coordinator Advisement and Transition SUNY Cortland P.O. Box 2000 Memorial Library, Room A-111 Cortland, NY 13045

Phone: 607-753-4726 **Fax:** 607-753-5593

E-Mail:

cheryl.hines@cortland.edu

We're on the Web!

Visit us at:

www.cortland.edu/non-trads

Facebook: "Cortland Non-Trad Students"



Twitter: @cortlandNonTrad



Instagram: Cortlandnontrads

Upcoming Events

All events are in the Non-Traditional Student Lounge, unless otherwise indicated.

Tuesday, April 17 - Gourmet Salads Lunch, 11:30—1 p.m., Choose from two salads (Asian Sesame Chicken and Mediterranean) as well as chips, cookies, brownies and cold soft drinks. Sponsored by the NTSO.

Wednesday, April 18 - Alpha Sigma Lambda Honor Society Induction Ceremony and Dinner, 6 p.m., Brockway Hall Jacobus Lounge. Invitations were mailed to eligible students in February. RSVP by March 28.

Monday, April 30, Gourmet Sandwiches Lunch, 11 a.m.—1 p.m. Make your own sandwiches and choose from roast turkey, sliced ham, tuna salad, and cheeses. You will also be able to enjoy pickle spears, potato chips, cookies, brownies and cold soft drinks. Sponsored by the NTSO.

Thursday, May 3, Dessert Reception, 1-3 p.m. Choose from these yummy desserts: apple pie, Funfetti cupcakes, iced brownies and cookies. Sparkling punch will also be available. Sponsored by the NTSO.

College Writing Committee Recognizes Two Non-Traditional Students

Two non-traditional students were among the 13 recognized by the College Writing Committee as the 2017 SUNY Cortland Outstanding Writing Awards. Melissa Garrett and Sara Sampson will read their work at the annual "Transformations: A Student Research and Creativity Conference" on Friday, April 13, and have their work published. Congratulations, Melissa and Sara!

You can read more information about all of the winners at http://www2.cortland.edu/bulletin/news-detail.dot?id=478b9b9f-896e-4591-98c3-a380dfd3d194&backUrl=/bulletin/issues/bulletin-17-18/bulletin-13-march-20-2018



